TOWN OF WATERTOWN

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
124 ORCHARD STREET
WATERTOWN, MASSACHUSETTS 02472
Tel: 617-972-6420
Fax: 617-972-6402

September 7, 2018

IMPORTANT NOTICE
NIGHT WORK

Residents and abutters of Mount Auburn and Phillips Streets—

This notice is to inform you that.as part of the ongoing Water Main construction
work, the Town’s water utility contractor, C. Naughton Corp is permitted and
scheduled to perform underground water work on September 11, 2018 (weather
permitting). "

The water service to your property will be temporarily shut down on Tuesday,
September 11", 2018 from approximately 8 PM to 6 AM.

Please plan accordingly for this temporary interruption in water service.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Watertown
Department of Public Works at 617-972-6420.

Sincerely,

Conll¥itee Jo

Gerald S. Mee, Jr.
Superintendent
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